
PUBLIC NOTICE:

* * * * *

The regular monthly meeting of the
PERQUIMANS COUNTY PLANNING BOARD

for May 10, 2016 is hereby cancelled.

* * * * *
This meeting will not be rescheduled. There
were no items publicized for this meeting and
the Planning Board’s review of the Sketch Plan
for “The Moorings at Albemarle” Subdivision and
Rezoning Case No. CUD-16-01 may be resumed
as early as the Planning Board’s regular or
potentially rescheduled meeting next month (on
June 14th or another date). For this and all
future meetings, check the County’s website at
www.perquimanscountync.gov. If you have
questions or need more information, please call
the Planning & Zoning Office at (252) 426-2027,
located at 104 Dobbs Street, Hertford, NC 27944
or email dgodfrey@perquimanscountync.gov.

* * * * *
This notice is being placed on the meeting room
door and on the North Church Street side of the
building (to be visible from outside).


